
Employee Name:  _________________________ 

Employee Address: __________________________ 

__________________________ 

__________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Dear _______________________ 

 

 

I am writing to confirm that _________________________ is a member of staff in my 

convenience store and is classified as a key (critical) worker.  

The Government’s definition of critical workers includes ‘those involved in food production, 

processing, distribution, sale and delivery’, as stated in the official guidance published on 

20th March on GOV.UK. This includes members of staff who work in convenience stores.  

My store is providing an essential local service during these uncertain times, and it is vitally 

important that my staff are able to continue working and travelling to/from work.  

George Eustice, Secretary of State for DEFRA, has also written to the food industry, 

highlighting the importance of the work that people are carrying out during this time. This 

letter is copied below.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

_____________________________________ 

Store owner / manager 

 

Contact number: ________________________________ 



   

 

   

 

 

To those working hard to feed the nation, 

In the face of what is perhaps the greatest health challenge this country has faced in our 
lifetime, I want to pay tribute to all those who are working around the clock to keep the 
nation fed – in our fields, processing plants, factories, wholesalers, stores and takeaways 
and all of those moving goods around the country and to our homes.  

The last three weeks have been stressful and difficult for everyone working to feed the 
country and provide them with other essential items. Food retailers have faced an 
unprecedented increase in demand and those working in food production and distribution 
have had to work harder than ever to ensure that food and drink are kept on the shelves. 

The Government has recently taken some unprecedented steps to close cinemas, leisure 
centres and other public venues and to instruct people to stay at home, protect our NHS 
and save lives.  

However, there are many key workers that are crucial to the resilience of our country. Our 
NHS staff will be working harder than ever in the weeks ahead. Those of you working to 
provide the nation with food and other essentials are also delivering an absolutely vital 
service. 

I am in regular dialogue with the food and drink industry and the Government has offered 
guidance to employers to ensure that when you do your job, you can do so safely. The 
advice of Public Health England is that there is very little risk of the virus being spread on 
food or packaging. 

Everyone working in the food and drink industry has rallied in an extraordinary way to 
respond to this unprecedented challenge.  Having worked in the food industry myself, I am 
personally enormously proud and thankful for all the work that you have done in recent 
weeks, and will be asked to do in the weeks ahead. In many cases you are the hidden 
heroes, and the country is grateful for all that you have done. 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 

THE RT HON GEORGE EUSTICE MP 

 

The Rt Hon George Eustice MP 

From the Secretary of State for Environment, 

Food and Rural Affairs 

Seacole Building 

2 Marsham Street 

London 

SW1P 4DF 

 

T 03459 335577 

defra.helpline@defra.gov.uk 

www.gov.uk/defra 
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